
Effective immediately, the Pennsylvania Real Estate Commission will no longer issue licenses by 
reciprocity based on an applicant holding an active license in the state of New York.  Those with 
active reciprocal licenses issued through NYS licensure will be permitted to maintain that license as 
long as they remain in compliance with the Reciprocity regulations.  Please review the law and 
regulations posted at www.dos.pa.gov/estate, and consult with a private attorney if you require 
advice on how to be in compliance. 
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